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Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Merit assembly to celebrate our Star of the Week children’s 

achievements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week our Gold Star children are 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golden Ticket Winners 

Congratulations to Leah F in KS1 and Jude W in KS2 who are our lucky winners this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Kacey-Lea for always trying her best and being a kind, polite member of the class. 

Finley for excellent progress in reading. 

Year 1 Lewis for a real improvement in reading. 

Orlaith for always listening carefully and working hard. 

Year 2 Ethan for a fantastic contribution in guided reading. 

Henry for trying really hard in Maths this week identifying 2D and 3D shapes.   

Year 3 Lucas for always being an attentive and hardworking member of the class.   

Sienna for improving her times tables test scores and for singing beautifully whilst 

learning facts. 

Year 4 Ollie for always being polite, helpful and well mannered. 

Siena for working hard with her handwriting. 

Year 5 Luca for being an amazing actor and getting into role in our short e-safe drama. 

Verity for creating a beautiful presentation based around keeping safe online. 

Year 6 Lily-Mae for being a wonderful playground leader with the infants. 

Kacper for making amazing progress across all areas of the curriculum. Well done! 
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Class Liturgies 

Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 

 

Reception Kai and Neha 

Year 2  Rosa-May and Conner-Lee 

Year 4  Olivia, Siena and Eliza 

Year 6  Seth, Caitlin and Mia F 

 

Values and Virtues – Loving and Compassion 

Congratulations to the children who have shown their love and compassion to others: 

 

Reception Nancy and Thomas 

Year 1  Cian and Reenie 

Year 2  Conner-Lee and Rosa-May 

Year 3  Miyarna and Elexis 

Year 4  Eliza and Jake 

Year 5  Amelia and Freya-Mary 

Year 6  Daisy and Jacob  

 

Half Term 

We break up today, Friday 14th February and school reopens for children on TUESDAY 25TH FEBRUARY as 

Monday that week is an inset day. Have a lovely half term holiday.  Look after yourselves, your family and friends. 

 

Lent Almsgiving – CAFOD Fast Day 

On Friday 28th February children are asked to give up their playtime snack (FAST) to be in solidarity with world’s 

poor and starving for just a short while. (PRAY) and give the pennies saves to CAFOD instead (GIVE ALMS). A 

donation as small as just 20p can make a big difference when combined with everyone else’s contribution. 

 

Lent Almsgiving – World Book Day Celebration 

Just a quick reminder that Friday 6th March is a NON-UNIFORM day.  Children can come to school dressed up 

as a book character or wear their own clothes.  If you wish, your child can bring a small donation for our Lent 

Fundraising Appeal; The Good Shepherd, Father Hudson’s Appeal. 

 

Lunchtime menu and payment 

The menu choice for the first week after February half term is week 1.  A copy of the choices can be found on 

the School’s website in the Parents’ information tab and then click on school meals.   There is a change to 

Wednesday’s choice; the roast chicken choice will be replaced with fish.  Just a quick reminder that school lunches 

should be paid for in advance, preferably at the beginning of the week.  Payment envelopes are available from the 

school office if you would like one and children can hand payment envelopes to their class teacher.  Cheques 

should be made payable to Dudley MBC. 

 

Thank you for all your support this half term. 

 

 

 

 

Mr M Hinton 

Executive Headteacher 


